
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 July 2004 

3. DRAFT ARTWORKS IN PUBLIC PLACES FIVE-YEAR PLAN CONSULTATION 
 
 The Leisure Planning Projects Officer presented to the Board the draft Artworks in Public Places Plan 

for consultation.  The Board decided: 
 
 1. To endorse the Draft Five-Year Artworks Plan and the recommendation for the additional three 

projects. 
 
 2. To recommend a further two additional artwork projects to the Draft Five-Year Artworks Plan: 
 
  (a) An artwork at the Seaview Road and New Brighton Road intersection. 
 
  (b) An artwork/statue commemorating Duke Kahanamoku (Hawaiian gold medallist surfer) 

who introduced surfing in New Brighton. 
 
 3. That Alan Cockburn be invited to attend a Board meeting to discuss the surfing statue project. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


